
   Holy Family Catholic High School 
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  Tel: 0151 924 6451 

  Headteacher:  Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH 
 

Tuesday, 08 October 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

PGL adventure residential trip - 5th-7th March 2025  

I am writing to you to invite your child to attend our residential trip to the PGL adventure 

course in Shropshire for three days and two nights. The trip is designed to allow your 

child the opportunity to mix with the rest of their year group away from the classroom 

setting. The trip will consist of activities such as raft building and team-building tasks, 

with the evenings featuring discos and other fun activities. Please note, these are 

examples of activities, and the final itinerary will be confirmed nearer the date. The 

entire trip is designed with fun and adventure in mind. 

This trip has been running successfully since 2018, and each year the children come 

back full of excitement and wonderful memories. It's a fantastic opportunity for them 

to bond with their peers through thrilling activities, and the evening discos are always 

a highlight. We encourage all students to take part, as there is currently space 

available for everyone. However, once we confirm final numbers, after the deposit 

deadline, any additional places will be subject to availability and at the discretion of 

PGL, as they will release unclaimed spaces to other schools. 

PGL is a well-established company across the UK and Europe, and all staff are highly 

trained in running adventure holidays. All meals, accommodation, and transport are 

included in the price; however, pupils are required to bring their own bedding, either a 

duvet or a sleeping bag, and a pillow. 

We will be leaving Holy Family at 9am on 5th March 2025 and returning on 7th March 

2025 at approximately 3:30pm. The total cost of the trip is £250. Should you wish to 

secure a place for your child on this trip, a £50 deposit is required by 16th October 

2024. If you require an extension on this date, please contact me directly. Payments 

can be made using our online payment facility Scopay. If you don’t have a Scopay 

account, please contact school. 

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to me. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr McTeague 

Head of Year 7 

Holy Family Catholic High School 

a.mcteague@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk  

 

http://www.scopay.com/
mailto:a.mcteague@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk?subject=PGL

